
 
 

Meeting: 
 

Council 

Date: 
 

24 February 2021 

Subject: 
 

Approval of Licensing Fees 2021/22 

Report of: Tim Whelan – Director of Service Delivery 
 

 
The Council is asked to consider the minute and resolution of the Licensing 
Committee meeting held on 18 January 2021 as set out below. 
 
Full Council is recommended: 
 
To formally ratify the scale of Licensing fees proposed within Appendix 1. 
 
Minute extract 
 
Licensing Committee – 18 January 2021 
 
9. Approval of licensing fees 2021/22 
 
The Committee considered the report which sought endorsement of the scale of 
Licensing fees proposed within report Appendix 1 to apply from 1 April 2021, and for 
them to be recommended to Full Council for approval. 
 
The Functional Lead - Quality Environment (FLQE) presented the report and its 
findings.  Councillor Murray proposed a motion to agree the officer 
recommendations listed in the report.  This was seconded by Councillor Maxted. 
 
Resolved (unanimous): 
 
1) That the scale of Licensing fees proposed within Appendix 1 of the report to 

apply from 1 April 2021, be endorsed; and 
2) That Full Council be recommended to formally ratify the scale of Licensing fees 

proposed within Appendix 1 of the report. 
 
For a copy of the report please contact Democratic Services: 
Tel. (01323) 410000. 
E-mail:  committees@lewes-eastbourne.gov.uk   
 
A copy may be downloaded on the Council’s website by following the link below: 
Licensing Committee Agenda - https://democracy.lewes-
eastbourne.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=599&MId=3223&Ver=4 
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